April 13,2025

Pat started the meeting at 2:17 PM

Bob led the pledge of allegiance

Pat thanked the hosts Bob and Toni Sabino for hosting
The meeting was held at Anthony Francos

Pat asked if we liked Anthony Francos better then Delizias for the meetings, the yeses
was unanimous

Pat turned the meeting over to Arlene

Arlene went over the April birthdays, there were no anniversaries in April. Pat
mentioned that Joan McMillans sister passed, George isn’t doing well, Lois had a back
procedure and Tom and Sue Mirros grandson is doing better, he is out of the hospital.

Toni went over March Minutes

Steve went over the treasure report and he thanked everyone for the cards and calls for
Joans passing

Lois no correspondence

Lucille sunshine, sent a get well to Tom for his grandson, she also sent sympathy cards
to Mel for his brother, Darlene for her brother (Don), John Pyross for his sister, Jackie
Werner for Paul, Sandra Ucci for her sister, Arlene for her brother, Steve for Joan and
Paul Adamoff for his mother in law

Donna CTCI, Donna was not present at the meeting

Paul Schroll News letter, will be setting it up soon

Paul Adamoff membership no new applicants

Pat webpage, pics from Harolds are on it now, did one correction to the roster, updating
members on photo page



Paul Schroll, Facebook, nothing new
Arlene sent the meeting back to Pat

Toni went over Harold’s, there were more present this year then last, everyone had a
great time

Tom spoke about the tune up clinic which will be together with the May meeting on May
18th, Paul said there will be a flyer in the news letter

Pat spoke about his sister in law Lindas charity car show, which will be held on May
18th, he asked if everyone was ok with the club donating $35, everyone said yes. All
donations go to the cancer society. Paul Schrolls grandson is going to be an Eagle
Scout, he is working with West Milford EMT Squad.

Pat stated he has 2 restoration Manuels for 55,56 and 57 T Birds, if anyone wants them
they can take them.

Pat turned the meeting over to the members.
50/50 in the amount of $50 was won by Lorraine.

Meeting ended at 2:52 PM



